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INTRODUCTION OF NEW SPORTS UNIFORM AND
DISCONTINUATION OF WHITE UNTFORM

Dear Parents and Students,

Please note some impoftant updates regarding school uniform.

1. Discontinuation of White Uniform: After careful consideration and feedback from

both students and parents, we have decided to discontinue the white uniform for all

students. Students should continue to wear their grey uniform on all days until June

2024.

2. Introduction of New Sports Uniform: Starting from August 2024, we will be

introducing a new sports uniform. It will consist of the following items:

. Sports T-shift in House Colour with the school logo.

. Spolts Track pant

. Spolts Shoes (Black)

We believe that this will enhance the overall comfort while playing and promote a sense

of house spirit.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Warm regards,

Sanchita Verma
Principal
Indian School Sohar

4 *w,

1?44369flN:
92816olllt00'l\iilN:

'trr34924CR:
3fiP.C:846,P.O.Bor:

Ofian0{Sultanati

Sc

*t/rn^,'


